Mandatory end-of-year break
The Rector-Chancellor-Clinical Center Presidential Instruction, effective from 12th September 2022, provides for a break in work between 27th December 2022 and 31st December 2022. 

The provision applies to the organizational units of the University of Pécs, with the exception of the Clinical Center's patient care units and those units whose activities are essential to ensure continuous patient care, as well as the public education and vocational training institutions maintained by the University of Pécs.

Leave shall be granted to employees for this period as part of their annual leave. The employee shall be notified of the granting of leave within three working days of the entry into force of the instruction. If, on the date of entry into force of the instructions, the worker has less than four days' leave, the employer shall be obliged to release the worker from work, for which period the worker shall be entitled to the basic salary.


